[image: ]YOUR LOCATION INFORMATION: Rocky Ridge Elementary 
Class Time: Tuesday, 3:00pm-3:45pm
Pick-up procedure: Parents can pick up their kids at the field  after the session ends. If your child is in aftercare, they will be dropped off after the session. 
Contact us at:
[bookmark: _GoBack]centralalabama@soccershots.org for any questions that you may have!

What to Wear: We require closed toed shoes, and we prefer loose, athletic clothing if possible. The kids can always wear their jerseys! NO shin guards or cleats necessary!
Weather Policy: We have a no rain-out policy, meaning if it’s just a little rainy, we’ll be outside playing! Those can be some of the most fun sessions of the season. If rain combines with wind or lightning, we may cancel the session at our discretion...It is Alabama after all! A lot of our locations have indoor options, but if not, no fear! We will do make-ups throughout the season.


IN THE EVENT OF A CANCELLATION: You will receive an email and/or a text alerting you to the situation as soon as possible. This makes it important that the information that we have on your registration is correct and will connect us with you.
This is not the only welcome from us that you will receive! Please be checking your mailbox for our welcome packet that will be sent to you for your registration. There will be some valuable information for you, as well as some goodies headed your way!


For even more info, like us on Facebook and follow us on Instagram:
https://www.facebook.com/soccershotscentralalabama
https://www.instagram.com/soccershotsalabama/
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